Back to School Night - September 17, 2020

BACK TO SCHOOL NIGHT FOR PARENTS

On Thursday, September 17, 2020, Castlebay Lane Charter School will hold a virtual “Back to
School Night” for our parents. Join us to get to know your child’s teacher and to hear important
information about the instructional program and expectations for the upcoming school year.
This year all students and parents will use the Schoology platform to log into their teacher’s
Zoom classrooms to view the presentations.

See below:
e 5:00pm - 5:30pm — RSP Zoom classrooms will open for Virtual presentations.

e 5:30pm - 6:30pm — Grades TK, K, 1st, and 2" Zoom classrooms will open for
presentations

e 6:30pm - 7:30pm — Grades 3", 4%, and 5% Zoom classrooms will open for presentations

We hope to see everyone there!
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